
ATTENTION
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY

Durham Waste has advised that our 
waste bins are not to be used for 

discarding bulky goods. This includes 
renovation tear out, wood, dry wall, 

furniture, toilets, sinks, tubs, appliances, 
mattresses and other large household 
items. These items require a scheduled 

pick-up by appointment only. 

Please contact the Building Management Office or 
the on duty Superintendents to arrange a 

scheduled appointment for pick up of your items. 


